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OFFICE OF THE ASSISTANT DEAN FOR BUSINESS AFFAIRS

August 24, 1964

Mr. Ward Ross
Managing Director
Wisconsin Alumni Research Foundation
Post Office. Box 37
506 N. Walnut Street
Madison, Wisconsin 53701

Dear Mr. Ross:

This is in re~nse to your recent letter relative to the
patent application of Dr. Greer and the work of Mr. Dibble
in connection therewith.

As of now, we have not yet heard from the Surgeon General
with re,spect to his final determination of the case. In
the meanwhile, Dr. Greer has filed a patent application, and
we are in the process of n~tiating a license agreement with
Lloyd Brothers. However, it is understood that this agree­
ment will be subject to any conditions imposed in the final
determination of the Surgeon General.

I shall make a note to advise you when the Surgeon General
acts upon our request.

Very truly yours,.
~G..... ~~·

"5i-<:.~~_~.'-;:;.-/ --
W. A. Z-~mmerman '
Assistant Dean for

Business Affairs
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